
High
Five



May and June are usually busy times for P7 pupils. You would be planning for leavers
assemblies, going on trips, sharing memories with friends and school staff, visiting your new
school and getting ready to say goodbye. Leaving primary school is a big moment and we know
that with the lockdown it probably feels like you have missed out. But remember....there is
always hope! 
 
This resource has been designed to help you get ready for the next step in your life. It has some
good ideas which will let you say goodbye to your primary school and prepare you for the move
to your post primary school. 
 
All of our activities are based on the Take 5 model developed by the Public Health Agency (PHA).
You have heard about how important it is to take at least 5 portions of fruit and vegetables a
day for your physical health. Take 5 gives us 5 good ideas to help with our emotional and mental
health. All the more important as you move on to something new!

Taking the 
Next Step

How to use...
For our P7s
This resource is all about talking! Think about who you could
talk to about this next step. Maybe a brother, sister or cousin
who already goes to your post primary? Maybe your parent
or another grown up you trust? Talk to these people about the
ideas we have shared. 

For our Grown Ups
This resource is all about talking! Use the ideas to start
conversations with your child about this next step. Talking
helps! Find out how your child feels about the move. Share
their excitement and if your child has any concerns
acknowledge these and then work together to find solutions.

When you see a
speech bubble, it's

time to talk!



Connect
Have fun with friends, talk with family, help out at home,
share your feelings. Being connected makes us feel loved.

Be Active
Play, join a team sport, walk, cycle, run around. Being
active helps us keep fit and also makes us feel good.

Give
Do something nice for a friend or family member,
share, smile. Give to yourself - play,  be creative, use
your imagination, draw, paint, dance, dream. When
we give to ourselves or others it makes us feel
happy.

Take Notice
Watch and listen to what’s going on around you,
changing seasons, bugs, birds, flowers and
rainbows. Take notice of how you feel.

Keep Learning
Read for fun, learn how to do something new, try your
best. Set a challenge you will enjoy. Learning new
things makes us feel proud as well as being fun to do.

https://www.mindingyourhead.info/take-5-steps-wellbeing


Mixed Feelings

I'm not 
sure about...

When you are leaving primary school it's normal to have mixed feelings. This just means you
can feel excited and scared all at once! It's exciting to look forward to a new start and there
will be things about post primary you are looking forward to. At exactly the same time you
will feel nervous about some of the things that will be different. Take notice of how you are
feeling about different parts of the next step and then talk about it. 

Hopefully working through this
resource will help with what you
aren't sure about. As you work
through the activities, note down
on the helping hand all the
people who will be able to help
you take the next step.

I'm looking
forward to...

...tell a grown up or
an older brother /
sister about what

you are exited
about.

...tell a grown up or
an older brother /

sister about
something you are

nervous about.

Take
Notice!



Remember...

Reflect
First allow yourself to take time to
reflect on your life in primary
school. This just means remember
what happened and think about
how you felt. Then take notice of
how you feel when you think
about these things. Seven years is
a long time. Some memories will
be happy and some will be sad.
That's ok, they are all important. 

Look
Look at some photos of
yourself when you were 4
years old. Take notice of how
much you have changed since
then. 
 
Think about how much you
have learned since you started
primary school. You have
achieved so much!

Share
Talk to someone about the things
you have learned from reflecting
and looking back. Share memories
from primary school and how you
much you have changed over the
last seven years. 
 
 

Take
Notice!



Take 
notice 
of you

Take
Notice!

You have already noticed that you have changed a lot since
you started primary school. Take time to think about what
you are like now as you get ready to start post primary
school. Make notes, draw pictures, take photos and keep this
somewhere safe to look back on when you leave post
primary. Here are some ideas to get you started...

When you finish
share this with a

friend or someone
in your family -
would they add

anything?

How do Ilearn best?

My favourite things,

for example...fo
od,

chocolate, TV shows,

music, etc

My friends 

right now

Something not

many people

know about m
e

Things I find
easy

Things I find 

tricky

New things I
want to try

Make a
collection of
photos from

your life right
now



Send 
kindness
Share happy memories with your friends and
staff from primary school. Tell them how much
you have enjoyed being in school with them!

...talk about ideas
to keep in touch
with friends who

are going to a
different school. 

Make
contact -
video call,

text or
make a

phone call

Write and post
a letter

Give!

Send an email



New Friends
The first day of post primary is always strange because you meet lots of people for
the first time. You don't know them yet - but you soon will! Just remember
everyone feels the same way. Here are some good ideas to help you when you meet
new people!

Talk about
your interests
and ask about

theirs
Start a

conversation -
people will

appreciate you
trying

Arrange to
meet at break

or lunch

...talk to someone
in your home and

think up some
useful questions to

ask new friends.

Say nice 
things

Join a club
once they are

up and running

Smile and
introduce
yourself

Connect!



Clubs I might be interested in

Time school usually starts

Subjects I'll have

Uniform

School 
Info
Your new school will probably send you out
an information pack. They will also have a
school website. Use these to learn about your
post primary school, then mark off on the
checklist what you have learned :

If you are still unsure
about something...
ask! Send school an
email and they will
be able to help you.

Is there anything
else you would like

to know? Talk
about this and add

it to the list!

Keep
Learning!

Map of the school building

Example of timetable

Name of Year Head

Equipment list



Take your
mind off it!

Be Active!

It's good to spend time thinking about your next
step but make sure you give your mind a break
and do other things! Here are some ideas...

Stand outside

and stretch as

tall as you can Lie on the floorand stretch aswide and long asyou can

Make a playlistof songs andenjoy a gooddance!Go for a walkwith your family

Do some arts 

and crafts



Useful Links

Hear from other young
people about the move
from primary to post

primary

Parents

Young People

Autism Advisory & Intervention Service

Intercultural Education Service

Youth Service

Stay Connected app and
other youth service

programmes

Children Looked After Education Project contact: lookedafterchildren@eani.org.uk

BBC Bitesize has lots of
tips and advice from

young people

Post Primary Behaviour Support & Provisions provide support to pupils in post primary

http://movingforward.me/resources/
https://www.youthonline.org.uk/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/tags/zh4wy9q/starting-secondary-school/1
https://www.eani.org.uk/services/pupil-support-services/autism-advisory-intervention-service-aais
https://www.eani.org.uk/school-management/intercultural-education-service-ies/newcomers/newcomer-support
https://www.eani.org.uk/services/youth-service
https://www.eani.org.uk/services/youth-service
https://www.eani.org.uk/services/pupil-support-services/autism-advisory-intervention-service-aais
https://www.eani.org.uk/school-management/intercultural-education-service-ies/newcomers/newcomer-support
https://www.eani.org.uk/services/youth-service

